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To the members of the LBHA 

Attached is a link to a letter we have submitted to City Hall with respect to the proposed blanket 

rezoning changes currently under consideration by Council. 

It should be noted that the LBHA is a not-for-profit corporation that exists to manage the lake property 

itself. We are not a community association, and we are not an advocacy group empowered to represent 

the individual property owners in the community.  

Our view is that it is our elected representative – Councillor Peter Demong – who should be gathering 

feedback on these proposed changes and communicating them to City Council.  

Notwithstanding the preceding, we do feel that the rush to implement this rezoning has failed to 

consider the impacts on unique facilities such as ours in terms of membership numbers, access, traffic 

and safety and we have made our submission to that effect. 

In addition, the individual volunteer board members of the LBHA are all homeowners and in our 

discussions on this matter it was clear that each person was also planning to communicate their 

thoughts on this proposal through the various channels available. 

We encourage all members to do the same at the link below. 

https://forms.calgary.ca/content/forms/af/public/public/public-submission-to-city-clerks.html 
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